
Sayyid Al-Hakeem affirms the next government need for a stable political
atmosphere

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, met the British Ambassador in

Baghdad, His Excellency Mark Bryson Richardson today, Thursday, December 9, 2021, and affirmed

the importance of dialogue as the best possible method in addressing the regional crises in a

way that ensures the interest of everyone.

His Eminence indicated that the next government in Iraq needs a stable political atmosphere to

accomplish its tasks and priorities in combating corruption, providing services and job

opportunities, and developing successful solutions to social, political, and economic crises,

pointing out that political solutions are possible if there is a serious will and everyone has

a culture of containment and conceding for the benefit of Iraq and its people.

On a different topic, His Eminence reiterated his calls to the federal court to review the

submitted appeals and complaints seriously before accrediting the results of the elections.


